
 

 

 

 
January 10, 2023 

Dear Race Chairs: 

Prior to the start of each of the eleven CENDIV Series events you will receive a check in the amount of $250 from the CENDIV 
Treasurer to cover the cash awards.   

Instructions for Cash Awards, to be given, on Saturday evening, or end of day of first day of races, at the Social Event: 

• Select winners. You will need to pick five (5) Worker Volunteers. It’s very important to keep track of the names of the 
winners. 

• Read the preamble to the assembled group 

• The awards are presented using the following format: 
o Five (5) Volunteers; at each of the nine Divisional Championship events, will be drawn, by the Race Chairman, at 

random to receive a $50 cash award from our sponsors. Worker need not be present. 

o Five (5) Volunteers; at each of the three Majors events, will be drawn, by the Race Chairman, at random to receive 

a $50 cash award from our sponsors. Worker need not be present. 

• Post-event: forward a list of winners to CENDIV web master and to the 
CENDIV Treasurer. 

• Special Note: With our new sponsor, there are new car vehicle decals this 
year-they are available in Tech 

• There are also class event winner labels (1x3”) to be distributed with the 1st 
place trophies. 

Please announce this as a preamble to the cash drawings: 

The CENDIV Championship Series, year-end trophies and volunteer cash awards are made possible, in large part, to the generous 
contribution of our sponsors: Scott Sanda and TRO Manufacturing and Bruce Nesbitt and BrakeOMeter 

The intent of the Championship Series, and our sponsors, is to support and build the Divisional racing program. To those ends, there 
are no extra fees in the entrant’s entry for the Divisional Series races, and only a small fee is collected from the Divisional and 
Major’s events to fund the 2023 CENDIV Divisional Championship Series.  

Give them a BIG thumbs up and a wave when you see them on the track. 

Scott competes in GT2 and SRF3. 

Bruce competes is GT1 

If you see Scott, Bruce, Butch or Glen in the paddock, please stop by and thank them for supporting the series and our workers!    


